
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to my last update of the year. What a great year it has been, I hope
you have found my weekly updates informative. I really enjoy putting them
together each week, it makes my so proud to share the amazing experiences
and opportunities that our learners have here at Lliswerry. 
Thank you for the support you have shown me since I started in my new post as
Headteacher. I wish you a happy and relaxing summer. 

Health and Wellbeing Festival 
After 2 postponements due to rain we finally held our
annual sports day health and wellbeing festival on
Thursday. As always, it was a hotly contested event with
both staff and learners taking part.
Here are the results of the penultimate house event of
the year. Well done to Llewellyn house. 
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Special Visits 
I am very proud to share with you that we have had
some special visitors at Lliswerry High School over the last
2 weeks. I always take any opportunity to welcome
visitors to show them the great things that happen here
as well as to show off our fabulous learners. 
Last Thursday, we were visited by the leader of Newport
Council, Dimitri Batrouni and Deb Davies Newport
Cabinet Member for Education.
Yesterday, we had the honour of welcoming the Welsh
Cabinet Secretary for Education, Lynne Neagle as well
as Deb Davies and John Griffiths, MS for Newport East.
We gave the a multi-lingual welcome showcasing the
over 30 languages that learners speak here at Lliswerry.



                                             Best wishes,

                                                                                           Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                            Headteacher

Upcoming Dates 
Thursday 15 August - Y12 and 13 results day 
Thursday 22 August - Year 10 and 11 results day 
Monday 2 September - INSET day (school closed to learners)
Tuesday 3 September - Year 7, 12 & 13 only (Year 8-11 Blended learning)
Wednesday 4 September - All learners in school - Week 1

Further information has been sent out and is on the school website.
https://lliswerryhigh.org/
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Wimbledon Trip
Some of our learners had the amazing opportunity to visit the Wimbledon Tennis
Championships last Friday. They had an amazing day. Thank you to Miss Watson for
securing tickets for them. 
Here are some things the learners said about the trip:

"It was an incredible day. It gave me a once in a lifetime experience. I enjoyed every second of it

and I am truly grateful for the opportunity"- Travis W.

"We loved a lot of things for example the fan zone. We also enjoyed being able to watch multiple

matches throughout the day. Also having opportunities to explore all activities that happened on

the grounds of Wimbledon which made it an enjoyable time. We are incredibly grateful that Miss

Watson bought us strawberries and cream! We are very grateful for this experience, and we would

love to have more opportunities like this in the future.- Sarah and Ava

A reminder of our uniform from September, please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform. If they
arrive in incorrect uniform, we will provide an alternative and we will contact you.

If you missed the deadline for uniform logos this week, you can drop them between 10-12 Friday 9th
August at the PE entrance, collection will be Thursday 15th August between 9-12 from the PE entrance.
Please only bring a maximum of 5 items.

Congratulations - Amazing Artists 
I am pleased to announce that Ava W. in Year 8 won the Newport City
Council Competition. Her design will be digitised and used as the Climate
Champions logo. Keep your eyes out for it!
Well done to Lola- Grace S. who took second place.
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